No. 1 W5 Franklin Street.
Baltimore, Cct. 1lth, 1902.
cus17/76.83
Dear Packard:-

1 return the proof of the splenic anaemia article. I have ordered
reprints from the Transactions of the Association, but I thought it would
be well to have the appendix containing the 1list of cases published.

I was so sorry to hear last evening of Fred's illness, and I telegraphed
his wife this morning. I hope by this time he is better.

With kind regards,

Sincerely yours,

W Osler
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